
CRA Newsletter, 2-4-2019 

Principal’s Message 

Hello Parents, 

       Next week we have parent teacher conferences on February 12th and 13th.  I have had questions as 

to why they are being held prior to the end of the term on Feb. 28th. 

       This conference is to let parents know how students are doing prior to report cards.  If your student 

is having difficulty with any part of school, this gives you and your student two weeks to make any 

corrective action prior to report cards.  For students not having difficulty, this gives you a chance to see 

how they are doing in academics and other areas.  It is also a good time to have a conversation with 

your child’s teacher.  We do have a great teaching staff and it is good to get to know their teaching style 

and get to know them. 

       I hope to see everyone next week and Happy Valentines next week! 

Kent Fuller 

Intent to Return 
If you have not turned in an “Intent to Return” form for your family, please do so ASAP.  They were due 

today.  Planning for next year’s enrollment, we need to know how many of our students are planning on 

returning to CRA next year.   
  
Parent Teacher Conferences 
If you have not signed up for a Parent Teacher Conference yet, please do so by Wednesday, 
February 6th.  Go to our website homepage under “Current Events”, and click on “Parent 
Teacher Conference Scheduler>>”.  If you have not signed up for a time by Feb. 6th, your child’s 
teacher(s) will assign a time for you and notify you of your assigned appointment.   
  
RISE Testing 
In the Spring, 3

rd
-6

th
 graders will take the state RISE testing.  RISE is the acronym for Readiness, 

Improvement, Success, Empowerment.  These tests are an important measurement to see if 

students are grasping the concepts being taught in the core curriculum.   If you would like more 

information about RISE, there is a video presentation you may want to check out our 

website.  You may find it under the “Our School” tab, then “Testing & Assessment”.   
  
School Survey 
In the coming days, Canyon Rim Academy will be administering online school 
surveys.  All parents or guardians are invited to participate.  Only one survey may be 
submitted per household.  Watch for another email from CRA this week with the 
survey link.   
  

Bank Day 

Washington Federal will be at Canyon Rim Academy on Wednesday, February 6th during the lunch 

hour for Save at School. 

Open an account for $5.00 and Washington Federal will deposit $5.00. A penny saved is a penny 

earned. 

  
CALENDAR 
Monday, February 11:             Regular 3:15 Dismissal 
Tuesday, February 12:            1:15 Dimissal 
                                                Parent Teacher Conferences 
                                                Book Fair, 11:30-8:00 in the Library 



Wednesday, February 13:       1:15 Dismissal 
                                                Parent Teacher Conferences 
                                                Book Fair, 11:30-8:00 in the Library 
Thursday, February 14:           1:15 Dismissal 
                                                No Band & Orchestra classes 
Friday, February 15:                NO SCHOOL 
Monday, February 18:             NO SCHOOL, President’s Day 


